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 From: Chris McLeod, Planning Manager 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: December 10, 2024 

 Re: Study Session – Transportation and Community Health 

 

At our December 10, 2024 Planning Commission study session we will be discussing transportation and 

community health with our consultant team of Giffels Webster and City staff.   Included in your packets is 

specific information relative to transportation and community health within the City’s adopted Transportation 

Master Plan as well as from master plan survey data.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


